
 

 

 

Potteries Educational Trust, a private limited company by guarantee, is registered with charitable status in England and Wales with company number 10647453 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Conway Road           Tel: 01782 523977      
Knypersley             Fax: 01782 521820    
Stoke-on-Trent Email: office@biddulphhigh.co.uk 
Staffordshire Website: www.biddulphhigh.co.uk     
ST8 7AR 

Headteacher:  Mrs E C Robinson BA (Hons)  
 
17 May 2021 
 
FOR THE ATTENTION OF THE PERSON WITH PARENTAL RESPONSIBILITY 

Re: Year 11 Information 

We would like to firstly thank you and your son/daughter for their hard work and high standards over the past few weeks.  Their 
attitude and behaviour whilst completing in class assessments and Exam Board Assessments has been exemplary.  Despite the 
disrupted nature of their learning over the past year, they have conducted themselves well and should be proud. 
 
As you will be aware, Year 11 must remain in compulsory education until 28 May 2021. This means that for the next 2 weeks, we 
will continue to complete classroom assessments, quizzes and coursework which will form part of their evidence for the final 
grading process. This means that all of our students still have an opportunity to secure the grade they hope for. 
 
We would also like to celebrate the end of Year 11 with all of our students on Friday 28 May 2021.  As we are still unable to hold 
whole year group assemblies, a leavers assembly will be delivered in an extended tutor group time.   
 
At lunchtime there will be a BBQ lunch for student which will be funded by the school.  It is important that your son/daughter 
speaks to Mrs Hatch if they do not wish to partake or if they have any special dietary requirements. In addition, we also have 
an ice cream van coming in just for Year 11. This will be cash only and students should bring their own money in to pay for this. 
 
Students will be allowed to leave school at the end of lunchtime at around 1.15 pm. 
 
If your son/daughter does not have any younger siblings, they may wish to donate their blazer and tie to our uniform recycling 
scheme. This means we can reuse these for families who are struggling to purchase uniform. 
 
We would also like to remind you that GCSE results day is now on 12 August 2021 from 9.00 am until 12.00 pm which includes 
enrolment for BH6. 
 
Finally, I would like to thank you and your son/daughter for their enthusiasm and positivity in a very different year! They certainly 
bring the sunshine to our school community and we would like to wish them all the very best in their next steps. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Mrs V Hatch 
Head of Lower School Pastoral 
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